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July 18th, 192?,

Sam S. Hughes, Esq., 
229 S. Capitol Avenue, 
Lansing, Michigan.

Dear Sir

In the absence of the Principal , I Leg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 
July 13th addressed to him.

As this Is vacation time and 
the members of the staff are scattered widely I am 
afraid there is no one here who could be of assistance 
to you in getting up your subject. Sir Arthur is at 
present in Honolulu attending the meeting of the 
Institute of Pacific Relations and does not expect to 
be in Montreal again until about September 1st,

However, I am sending you, under 
separate cover, the Principal’s Report for 1924-25. 
Beginning on page 33 you will find some ideas regarding 
education and the student, I trust this will be 
useful to you.

Tours faithfully,

Secretary to the Principal.


